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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Atlanta Regional Office 
61 Forsyth Street, Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
 
DIVISION OF MEDICAID & CHILDREN’S HEALTH OPERATIONS 
 
January 14, 2016                                                                      
 
 
Dr. Linda Wiant, Chief 
Medical Assistance Plans 
Georgia Department of Community Health 
2 Peachtree Street, NW, 40th Floor 
Atlanta, Georgia  30303 
 
RE:  Title XIX State Plan Amendment (SPA), Transmittal # GA 15-0009 
 
Dear Dr. Wiant: 
 
We have reviewed the proposed Georgia State Plan Amendment 15-0009, which was submitted to the 
Atlanta Regional Office on December 1, 2015.  The SPA removes the Express Lane Eligibility 
Option from the state plan due to the program ending March 31, 2016.   
 
Based on the information provided, the Medicaid State Plan Amendment 15-0009 was approved 
on January 14, 2016.  The effective date of this amendment is January 1, 2016.  We are enclosing 
the approved HCFA-179 and the plan pages. 
 
If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact Tandra Hodges at 
(404) 562-7409 or Tandra.Hodges@cms.hhs.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      //s// 
 
      Jackie Glaze 
      Associate Regional Administrator 
      Division of Medicaid & Children's Health Operations 
 
Enclosures 
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